
We are once again holding our
HUGE Easter Raffle

Families are asked to donate 
ALL THINGS EASTER

These donations will be made into lots of prizes and
could include chocolate (of course!), Easter books, cuddly

Easter toys, Easter craft items etc.
DONATIONS CAN BE LEFT AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE. 

Raffle books (sold or unsold) and money are due back by
Monday, 7th April to be drawn Wednesday, 9th April 2025. 

ADDITIONAL BOOKS ARE AVAILABLE AT THE OFFICE.


